
 

 
 
 
 

 

May 2017 

Investigation work at Princes Highway and President Avenue, 

Kirrawee, from Monday 8 May 2017 

The NSW Government is funding this project as part of its $300 million 
Gateway to the South Pinch Points program which will improve traffic flow 
on Sydney’s key southern road corridors by upgrading major intersections. 

Roads and Maritime Services will carry out utility investigation, which involves overhead electrical survey 
works. To minimise the impact on traffic and to ensure the safety of workers and road users, some of this 
work may be carried out at night.  

The investigation work will take place along the Princes Highway, President Avenue and Flora Street, 
Kirrawee. 

We have included a map to show the location of the work.  

The investigation work will be carried out between Monday 8 May 2017 and Friday 2 June 2017, 
weather permitting. Our day working hours will be between 7am and 6pm. Our night working hours 
would be between 9pm and 5am. 

How will the work affect you? 

There may be some noise associated with some of the work, but we will complete work as quickly as 
possible to minimise any disruption.  

Traffic changes 

There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure the work zone is safe.  

Lane closures may be in place and may affect travel times. Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit 
livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our Project Manager, Robin Ferdous, on 02 8849 2374 or 
g2s@rms.nsw.gov.au. For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au. Thank you for your 
patience during this important work.  

 

http://www.livetraffic.com/


 
 
 
  

 

 


